
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

LABOR DAY CLOSING 
 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 2017 
 

AUGUST 30, 2017 
 

In observance of the Labor Day Holiday, The Beacon Health Options 

Administrative offices will be closed on Monday, September 4, 2017. 

Clinical services will be available for consumer crisis calls and urgent 

provider precertification via the Beacon Health Options toll-free number,  

1-800-888-1965. ProviderConnect is available for on-line authorization 

requests. 


